THANKSGIVINGS:  JULY 4, 2021

Techical expertise and time:  JOHN GURNEY
CAROL HUTCHINSON:  To her family for helping to erect the bell.ALL THOSE WHO DONATED TOWARD OUR NEW BELL,
	BYRON WHO BUILT THE CROSS NOW STANDING NEXT TO THE  KIOSK, WHICH IS STILL EMERGING, AND NOT YET IN IT’S FINAL GLORY… AND FOR ALL THOSE WHO HAVE DONATED SO GENEROUSLY TO THE BUILDING OF OUR NEW KIOSK INCLUDING THE DIOCESE OF OREGON AND OUR OWN PRIVATE DONORS.
	JENNY, JIMMY AND DORIS WHO KEPT PUTTING LUNCHES OUT ALL THROUGH COVID
	OUR ARTIST CASSIE FISHER, WHO WILL BE PAINTING MORE ART ON THE KIOSK ITSELF.
	SOON WE WILL PLAN A LITTLE GARDEN AND SITTING AREA NEAR THE KIOSK.
EL VOSS, WHO WAS ABLE TO RECREATE A CROSS DESIGN THAT I SHOWED HIM AND MAKE IT EVEN MORE BEAUTIFUL
LINDACAROL:  ALL  THROUGH COVID-19 PICKING UP THE MAIL DURING THE WEEK, POSTING OFFERINGS, AND TAKING MESSAGES TO KEEP ME IN TOUCH.
FOR LESLIE AND REBECCA:  FOR THEIR WILLINGNESS TO OFFER THEIR TIME AND TALENT AS A MINISTRY TO THE PEOPLE OF St. Aidans.
For THE garden design committee who have worked throughout the pandemic, weather permitting.
GARDEN DESIGN COMMITTEE:  LED BY B.J. PIETZOLD  (ON BEHALF OF SHARON, TIM, RACHEL, CHERYL, BYRON, CHINA, AND ANY OTHERS WHO CONTRIBUTED CONTINUING TIME AND EFFORT TO KEEP OUR CAMPUS LOOKING SO BEAUTIFUL.
SENIOR WARDEN RACHEL HAYASHI  WHO SPOKE WITH ME PRACTICALLY EVERY DAY DURING THE LAST FIFTEEEN MONTHS:  ASSISTING IN SO MANY WAYS WITH HER RELIABLE DEDICATION. 
WE GIVE THANKS TO RACHEL FOR COORDINATING THE READINESS OF THE SANCTUARY….TEH SQUIRREL PEOPLE, THE CLEANING OF THE PIPES AND VENTS, THE ORGAN, THE CLEANNG OF THE SANCTUARY ITSELF.  AND FOR HER UNFAILING ASSISTANCE IN OUR EFFORT TO KEEP OUR PARISH MOVING FORWARD.
WE GIVE THANKS FOR OUR NEW TENANTS:  OUR RETURNING CONGREGATION, KINGDOM HARVEST,  THE SANDY RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, AND OUR NEW TENANT, SUNSHINE ADULT DAY CARE SERVICES.
WE GIVE THANKS TO OUR ANONYMOUS DONORS WHO HAVE MADE MANY THINGS POSSIBLE DURING THE LAST YEAR AND A HALF, ESPECIALLY THIS LIVE-STREAMING COMPUTER, WHICH ALLOWS SOME OF US WHO ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, TO BE ABLE TO SEE US ONLINE.  WE PRAY THIS WILL ALSO SERVE TO SEND THE WORD OUT FROM ST. AIDAN’S TO THOSE WHO MAY BE SEEKING A NEW CHURCH.  ALL ARE WELCOME HERE.  
24 roses
1 bouquet
LET US PRAY:

At significant moments in life, we turn our attention to the One who created and sustains us, expressing our gratitude for all those who answer God’s call to serve.  
This day brings us to reflect on those calls to ministry challenging during times, and we give thanks for the leadership of Rachel, for the compassionate ministry of Jenny and her family, for our musicians, for the careful stewardship of our grounds by our Garden Design Committee, for John’s dedication to assist us in our desire to worship wherever and however we could.  And we give thanks to all those who have generously supported us and donated gifts to us for our enjoyment and to the glory of God. 
Gracious God Accept our prayers of gratitude to all your people who have served you in this place during the time of pandemic. We give thanks to you for their gifts and for this day of celebration and acknowledgment. In Christ’s name we pray.  Amen.


Next week:  COMMISSIONING
ALTAR GUILD
GARDEN DESIGN COMM
LEM/LEVS
LECTORS/INTERCESSORS
ACOLYTES
GREETERS/USHERS
